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Yesterday, the court system released the final decision from the Superior
Court and granted a stay until June 30. As a result of the Superior
Court’s final decision, my administration will ask the Alaska Supreme
Court to extend the stay and issue a decision on an expedited
timeframe.

At the same time, the House Education Committee is hearing a bill that
could be a vehicle to ensure Alaska’s public homeschooling through the
correspondence program remains intact and functions in a manner
conducive to the educational needs of its more than 22,000 students,
thousands of parents and thousands of vendors that assist with the
correspondence process. #akleg
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